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Vide our previous update dated 05.03.2015, we had intimated that Admit cards for the written 

test scheduled for 05.04.2015 were dispatched to the short-listed candidates. Also, we had 

communicated that short-listed candidates who do not receive their admit cards by 25
th

 March 

2015 may place their requests for issuance of duplicate Admit Card at 

recruitmentnrpl@indianoil.in between 26
th

 and 31
st
  March 2015 only. 

 

We wish to convey 23 candidates have been sent duplicate admit cards at their respective e-

mail ids since the e-mail id from which they had made their request matched with the one 

mentioned by them in their application form.  

 

All other short-listed candidates who have not received their Admit cards till date may please 

note that they can receive their Admit cards at the test venue itself on 5
th

 April 2015, subject 

to verification from a valid photo identity card like PAN, Driving license, Aadhar card or 

Voter card. Accordingly, they may carry a valid proof with them.  

 

It may please be noted that the facility for issuance of duplicate Admit cards is available only 

for those candidates whose name appears among candidates short-listed for written test. 

 
 


